HAPPY HIKING BOOTS

Our first excursion of 2018 will be an Easter Wells Walk on Saturday, 31°
March. We will meet at Turnerbund at 9:30 a.m., in order to form car pools to
drive to the Egloffstein Wanderparkplatz. From there we will hike via the
Affaltertal to the Easter Well at Bieberbach, where we will have lunch at the
Schlehenmuhle (09197-291), a distance of 12 km.

If you are interested, please contact me by email at christophhellwig@bdn.de
or by mobile: (01637193904)




